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From the principal’s 
desk:  

The events of last Friday in 

Christchurch are 

unspeakable. Our thoughts 

and condolences are with the 

victims and relatives of those 

who died in the Christchurch 

tragedy. It was most 

eloquently put by NZ Prime 

Minister Jacinda Ardern on the 

victims: “They are us. The 

person who has perpetrated 

this violence against us is not”. 

BHHS SRC had a very busy 

week, leading the Shave for a 

Cure charity event and the 

SRC Trivia Night. 11 students, 

and one staff member (well 

done, Mr Iaconis) had their 

heads shaved. Thanks and 

congratulations to our SRC 

student leadership team, and 

Ms Khan and Mr Mudaliar. 

Approximately 50 parents and 

students braved the elements 

at the P & C Working Bee last 

Saturday. Areas worked on 

included planting out two 

gardens behind the 

gymnasium, pruning the 

Carver Crescent walkway, 

planting two new trees in the 

umbrella quad, recycling 

metal, spreading crushed up  
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Calendar 2019  
This calendar is subject to change so please check 
carefully each week for any alterations. A whole 
year calendar is on the school website at 
www.baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au 

Term 1 
Week 8 
Monday 18 March 
Tuesday 19 March 
Wednesday 20 March 
- Y9 Urban Challenge 20/3 to22/3 incl. (Dunne/Iaconis) 
- Y7 Test 1 Maths Assessments P4&5 (Ribbans) 

Thursday 21 March 
- Y8 Test 1 Maths Assessments P3&4 (Ribbans) 

Friday 22 March 
Week 9 
Monday 25 March 
- Y12 Buffer Week 25/3 – 29/3 incl. 
- Y10 Test 1 Maths Assessments P1&2 (Ribbans) 

Tuesday 26 March 
- Y9-11 Elevate Study Skills P1-8 (Fletcher) 
- P&C General Meeting 7.30pm 

Wednesday 27 March 
- School Cross Country 
- OzCLO National Round 

Thursday 28 March 
- Y7 Vaccinations P1-8 (Fletcher 
- Y9 Aust Geography Competition P5&6 (Craft) 
- Y10 Aust Geography Competition P7&8 (Craft) 

Friday 29 March 
Saturday 30 March – Cadets Uniform Collection Day 
Week 10 
Monday 1 April 
- Y12 Half Yearly Examinations 1/4 - 12/4 incl. 
- Y8 Science Skills Assessment in class (Chilwell) 
- Green Group – Clean Up Australia Day P7&8 (Kuksal) 
- Y12 Society and Culture Hand in Task 2 Assessment (Reid) 

Tuesday 2 April 
Wednesday 3 April 
- Term 1 Grade Sport Grand Final P6-8 (Filewood) 

Thursday 4 April 
- Y9 PASS Raw Challenge (Koksal/Groth/Renwick) 
- Support – Zoo Snooze 4/4 – 5/4 incl.(Simpson) 

Friday 5 April 
- Support – Zoo Snooze (Simpson) 

Week 11 
Monday 8 April 
- Y11 Buffer Week 8/4 – 12/4 incl. 
- CHS Swimming @ Homebush 8/4 – 10/4 incl. (Filewood/McDonell) 

Tuesday 9 April 
Wednesday 10 April 
- Term 2 Grade Sport Trials P6-8 (Filewood) 
- Y7 Interim Reports Issued 

Thursday 11 April 
- Y9 Wellbeing Day (Fletcher) 
- Y8 Commerce Final Exams in class P1 (Dumas), P6 (Iaconis), P8 (Mogoko) 

Friday 12 April 
- Y8 Commerce Final Exams in class P5 (Dhall) 

Sunday 14 April – Cadets Castle Hill RSL Veterans March 
Thursday 25 April (in the School Holidays) – Cadets  
Anzac Day Dawn Service (Iaconis) 

Term 2 
Week 1 
Monday 29 April – School Development Day (Pupil Free Day) 
Tuesday 30 April 
- Y11 Half Yearly Examinations 30/4 to 10/5 incl. 

Wednesday 1 May 
-  

Thursday 2 May 
- Y9 Writers Festival (Poole) 

Friday 3 May 
- Y7-9 Band Camp Vision Valley Fri 3/5, 3.30pm – Sun 5/5, 1.00pm (Kim) 

terracotta for a path in the native 

garden, and touching up paint in 

the main quad. Thank you to all 

parents and students who 

attended. A special thank you to 

Bunnings and Trade Winds who 

donated approximately $1000 

worth of plants and soil. A list of 

volunteers who attended is 

included later in this newsletter. 

Year 9 head into the city for the 

Urban Challenge excursion on 

Wednesday. This is an amazing 

excursion where students work in 

teams to successfully navigate 

challenges, manage a budget, 

and work through a variety of 

“amazing race” style problems. For 

more information, the Urban 

Challenge website is 

https://www.theurbanchallenge.c

om.au/our-programmes/school-

camps.html 

Wayne Humphreys 
Relieving Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

http://www.baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au/
https://www.theurbanchallenge.com.au/our-programmes/school-camps.html
https://www.theurbanchallenge.com.au/our-programmes/school-camps.html
https://www.theurbanchallenge.com.au/our-programmes/school-camps.html
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Baulko News 

What To Do When I Am Feeling Sick 

 Inform your teacher who will give you a note to report to the clinic.  In the case of a more 

serious injury, have someone notify the Deputy Principal and necessary arrangements will 

be made for your care. 

 You may not enter or leave the Clinic without the Head Teacher Welfare or the 

Administration Officer entering your name in the Clinic Book. 

 When you leave the Clinic you will be given a pass which you should give to your class 

teacher. 

 Your parents will be notified if you are ill so they can collect and take you home as you 

are normally only allowed to remain in the Clinic for one period. 

 All medication, with instructions, must be given to the Head Teacher Welfare. 

 

What Happens If: 

I lose property 

Check the lost property cupboard located in the Library.  To assist with identifying lost 

property, please ensure that you write your name on all clothing and other personal property 

that you bring to school.  Do not bring valuables to school.  The school does not accept 

responsibility for valuables brought to school. 

I do not have the correct equipment for lessons 

Bring a note from home and inform your teacher. 

I am out of uniform 

Bring a note from home and show it to the Deputy Principal before school.  Your note will be 

signed and should be produced on request. 

I need to pay money to the Office 

Payments can be made before school, at recess and lunchtime (except Friday recess).  The 

student ID card must be presented each time any payments are made. 

I lose my Library card 

Report the loss immediately to the Library.  A new card will be arranged. 
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P&C News 
 

Working Bee -Thank You   

The first working bee of the year took place on Saturday 16 March. It was a wet day, 

but the drizzle did not deter the Baulko spirit. We had over 60 people turn up on the 

day and, as a result, we were able to complete all the tasks we set out for. There was 

a great atmosphere amongst the groups, with encouraging chatter and laughter to 

be heard. Some parents who were unable to come still sent their home-made cakes 

and pastries to support the group - we appreciate their kind gestures.  I would like to 

sincerely thank all the students, teachers, parents and siblings who came and helped 

to spruce up the school grounds and made the environment where our children 

spend so much time in look great. Many thanks to Mike Chen for coordinating and 

running the working bee.   

 

 

 

 

 

Sau Wan Liew 

P&C President 

 

 

 

Working Bee Helpers 

Thank you to our working bee helpers: 

Mike Chen, Winnie Zhou, James Lubrano, Mina Kim, Sau Wan Liew, David Yue, Adam 

Moy, Bao Xu, Sun Young Kim, Sandy Liu, Gary Zhang, Lisa Lin, Kevin Zhang, Daniel Xie, 

Linyu Zhao (Julia), James Li, Judy Ji, Christine Li, Qian Li, Yanxia Zheng, Michael Xiao, 

Hellen Yu, Isaac Xiao, Annie Tang, Henry Yin, Bruce Liu, Doreen Liu, Aniket Sinha, 

Sharon Shi, Julie Zhu, Duminda Thenuwara, Yu Zhao, Ping Li, Bindu Mella, Sunita Giri, 

Sophie Huang, Bharati Sinha, Kevin Liu, Luchith Thenuwara, Edison Yiu, Rishabh Jain, 

Helen Chen, Hung Chen, Yanni Huang and Jane Hou. 

  

The next P&C General Meeting will be held on 26 March (Tuesday), 7:30pm 

at the library. 
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Working Bee Photos 
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World’s Greatest Shave 

The World’s Greatest Shave is an event that brings awareness to the Leukaemia Foundation, 

supporting those affected by cancer. This took place in the gym on the 15th of March and 

was a huge success!! In the morning and at recess, hairspray was done by the Year 9 SRC, 

and the turnup was amazing. Thank you to everyone who participated and donated a gold 

coin donation to the foundation. At lunch we had the big shave with the following students 

shaving: John Van, Y12, Tarini Samarasinghe Y9, Vicki Shen Y12, Alyssa Bui Y9, Jazib Hafeez 

Y8, Nethmi Sellahewa Y9, Alex Kim Y12, Kevin Shao Y12, Daniel Han Y12, Michael Li Y8, Charlie 

Jin Y12 and their reactions were priceless. Our wonderful 

MCs, Aneel and Myuree, kept the audience entertained 

as the hairdressers shaved all the weight off the 

participants shoulders. Family members, friends and 

teachers were cheering on, and it was truly a meaningful 

event. Thank you to all the shavers who took part in raising 

money for this worthy cause.   

- Grace Ho, Year 9 SRC 

 

 

 

 

 

SRC Trivia Night 

Trivia Night was an absolute blast. It definitely couldn’t 

have been pulled off without the hard work and planning 

put in by our SRC coordinators and fellow team members. 

From an MC’s point of view, I personally couldn’t have 

asked for a better experience. We had amazing, vibrant 

group of participants who contributed to hyping up the 

night up from the moment the tickets were released to 

the moment the night ended. I absolutely loved all the 

renditions of our theme ‘childhood memories’ that 

different teams had put together, effectively triggering 

the release of many happy thoughts to a much better 

time. All in all, the night ran smoothly and had a 

tremendous outcome! 

- Aneel Blassey Year 12 SRC  
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RECREATIONAL SPORT COSTS Term 2 & 3 2019 (18 weeks)  
for Years 8-11 

 
Payment MUST be made by Friday 3rd MAY 2019 

 
*please collect your sports permission note from D block corridor, signed note must be provided to your sport teacher 

 

Venue Sport Cost 

Anytime Fitness 

Old Northern Road Baulkham Hills 
Fitness Gym 

$144 

The Edge Castle Hill 

Rock Climbing 
Rock Climbing $270 

Fred Caterson Tennis 

Castle Hill 
Tennis – Recreational $225 

Hills Stadium 

Fred Caterson, Caste Hill 

Basketball Courts 

(17 weeks – centre not available 28/8) 

 

$205 
 

AMF Wondabowl 

Salisbury Road Castle Hill 

 

Ten Pin Bowling 

 

$252 

Castle Hill Indoor Sports 

Anella Avenue Castle Hill 

 

Indoor Soccer 

 

$293 

Baulkham Hills Indoor Sports 

Hills Street Baulkham Hills 

Squash 

 
$144 

School -  B Block Tae-Kwon-Do $144 

School various locations 
SHAOLIN BOXING 

NEW SPORT IN 2019 
$108 

Castle Hill  

Cheer Energy 
TUMBLING & STUNTING $270 

Baulkham Hills Area Walking No Charge 

 
 

Your Recreational Sport selection can only be made online at 
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/ 
 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
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The code for Term 2 & 3 is: dztek 
 

The site will be open for use Wednesday 10th APRIL 2019 at 7:30pm 
and close Thursday 11th APRIL 2019 at 7:30am 
(Please note this new opening time window for online sport selections) 

 
After you have made your selection, your confirmation email will be 
the invoice for payment.  
 
Payments are made online at: 
http://baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au/  and must be received by 
week 1, term 3 Friday 3rd May 2019 

 

IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION 

 
 

DO NOT MAKE AN ONLINE PAYMENT TO THE 
SCHOOL WITHOUT SELECTING A SPORT 

ONLINE. THE SPORTS OFFERED HAVE LIMITED 
PLACES & PAYMENT ALONE WILL NOT MEAN 

ENTRY INTO A SPORT. ONLY THOSE THAT 
REGISTER ONLINE AT 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/ 

WILL BE ON THE ROLL FOR THAT SPORT 
 

 

 

  

http://baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au/
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
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Careers News 

Resource for parents: https://myfuture.edu.au/footer/assist-others 

Uni Speakers Term 1 & 2 at lunch 

 

University/Speaker Date 

UTS (Upper TLC) (note change of date) Thurs 21 Mar 

USyd (TLC) Tues 19 Mar 

Jan Swinhoe (Actuary – formerly of Westpac Group; VP of Athletics 

Australia) (Upper TLC) 

Fri 22 Mar 

TERM 2  

UTS BAcc Co-op (presented by Brintha S. 2018 cohort) (Upper TLC) Thurs 23 May 

UNSW Co-op (TLC) (note change of date) Tues 4 June 

MentorMe UNSW Uni Student Panel* (TLC) Thurs 6 June 

 

*multiple disciplines will be represented; please come along to ask questions 

University Open Days 2019 
 

NSW/ACT Uni Open Days from UAC 

Find all the open days in UAC’s PDF guide here – https://www.uac.edu.au/assets/documents/schools/uni-

open-days-2019.pdf 

Early Entry University Guide – Year 12 (register for Study Work Grow in order to 

access – school code is on Google Classroom) 

https://studyworkgrow.com.au/university-early-entry-2020/ 

Work Experience FAQs 
Work Experience FAQs have been placed on Google Classroom. These will also be covered in Year 10 Careers 

classes this year. This covers the following areas: 

 Organising your placement 

 Attending your placement 

 When & where to attend placements 

 After your placement 

 Legal questions 

https://myfuture.edu.au/footer/assist-others
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/03/06/nsw-act-uni-open-days-from-uac/
https://www.uac.edu.au/assets/documents/schools/uni-open-days-2019.pdf
https://www.uac.edu.au/assets/documents/schools/uni-open-days-2019.pdf
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/university-early-entry-2020/
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Open Days & Info Sessions  
UNSW Year 10 Subject Selection Evening 

Wednesday, 10 April  

Thursday, 2 May  

Monday, 20 May  

Wednesday, 22 May 

Thinking about uni in the future? This evening is the best place for you to start if you are thinking about 

attending university in two years' time and are currently a Year 10 student (or you are the parent or teacher 

of a Year 10 student).  

What we'll cover  

We will make sure you're familiar with what you'll be doing during HSC subject selection - but also with how 

your subject selections may affect what adjustment factors (previously known as bonus points) you may be 

eligible for, what the difference is between assumed knowledge and prerequisites and how the uni 

admission and scholarships application process works.  

Each evening almost always fills to capacity a few weeks before - so register as soon as possible to grab your 

seats.  

Our welcome desk opens at 6pm each evening with all faculties and staff available to answer your questions 

until the program begins at 6.30pm. Following the program, all faculties and staff are once again available to 

answer any of your questions. 

 

UNSW Year 12 Medicine Information Evening 

20 March | 6:30pm - 9:00pm 

If pursuing a career in Medicine is what you've always dreamed of, then make sure you don't miss the 

Medicine Information Evening.  

This evening provides a general overview of the UNSW Medicine degree as well as detailed information on 

our application and admissions process for 2020 from current staff and students in the Faculty of Medicine. 

Finally, the evening is a great opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have about what it's like to 

be a student studying Medicine at UNSW, what the interview process is like, or anything else that may be on 

your mind.  

Like the UNSW Medicine degree, this event is extremely popular and will fill to capacity.  

Please register as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.  

Please note that demand for this event requires us to limit attendance to only Year 12 students and one 

parent.  

Find out more - www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/year-12-medicine-information-evening 

https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/year-10-subject-selection-evening
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/year-10-subject-selection-evening-0
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/year-10-subject-selection-evening-1
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/year-10-subject-selection-evening-2
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/year-12-medicine-information-evening
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Macquarie Uni Year 12 Information Evening 

Wednesday 26 June | 5.30pm - 8pm | Macquarie Uni City Campus  

We’ll take you through our early entry program, courses, scholarships, pathway options and give you the 

opportunity to speak one-on-one with course advisers.  

Parents are encouraged to attend.  

Register expression of interest at: mq.edu.au/study/high-school-students/events 

Macquarie Uni | Year 10 Subject Selection Evening 

Tuesday 7 May | 5.30pm - 8pm | Macquarie University  

Find out about how subjects for the HSC can impact university studies. We’ll address adjustment factors, 

assumed knowledge, university admission and scholarship processes. Register expression of interest 

at: mq.edu.au/study/high-school-students/events 

Macquarie Uni | Year 12 Information Evening 

Wednesday 1 May | 5.30pm - 8pm | Macquarie University campus  

We’ll take you through our early entry program, courses, scholarships, pathway options and give you the 

opportunity to speak one-on-one with course advisers.  

Parents are encouraged to attend.  

Register for expression of interest at mq.edu.au/study/high-school-students/events 

WSU Parent Information Evenings 

9 May 2019 | Campbelltown campus - Building 30 

REGISTER YOUR INTEREST 

13 June 2019 | Parramatta South Campus - Building EA 

REGISTER YOUR INTEREST 

The Parent Information Evening at Western Sydney University provides parents, guardians and students a 

chance to find out everything they need to know about university. From discovering the way the ATAR works 

to speaking with Western Sydney University staff and students one-on-one to learn about the opportunities 

available for your child, the Parent Information Evening is a great introduction to the exciting journey ahead. 

Learn more about university and campus life, Western Sydney University courses, admission, early entry 

programs and scholarships. The evening will include formal presentations as well as an informal advising 

market, where you will have the opportunity to speak to staff about courses and programs.  

Find out more - https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/future/student-life/events/parent-information-

evenings.html 

Western Sydney U Day 

Wednesday 12 June 2019, Campbelltown Campus  

http://mq.edu.au/study/high-school-students/events
http://mq.edu.au/study/high-school-students/events
http://mq.edu.au/study/high-school-students/events
https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/form/parent_information_evening_expression_of_interest
https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/form/parent_information_evening_expression_of_interest
https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/future/student-life/events/parent-information-evenings.html
https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/future/student-life/events/parent-information-evenings.html
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Western Sydney U Day provides the opportunity for senior high school students to experience a day on a 

Western Sydney University campus. The event will allow high school students to speak with current 

University students and academic staff, experience the range of courses available at Western Sydney 

University through interactive workshops and presentations, learn about scholarships, The Academy, 

pathway programs and further opportunities to pursue their aspirations. 

Western Sydney University is still in the process of confirming which Areas of Interest will be available at 

each Western Sydney U Day event. High School Teachers and Careers Advisers are encouraged to register 

their details to receive further information about our Western Sydney U Days. We will let you know once the 

full program is available and ticket bookings are open. 

REGISTER YOUR INTEREST 

Macquarie in a Day 

17 & 18 April | 8.30am - 3pm | Macquarie University campus  

We’re opening our doors to Year 11 and Year 12 students for the chance to taste what a day in the life of a 

Macquarie student is really like.  

Register now, spaces filling up fast!  

Find out more at: Mq.edu.au/mqinaday 

Workshops & Courses  
Smash Essay Writing Workshop 

23 April 2019 | 4pm - 5pm | Whitlam Library Cabramatta 

In collaboration with Whitlam Library Cabramatta, students receive key tips and strategies for effective essay 

writing. They are encouraged to deconstruct questions and formulate arguments to extend their essay 

writing skills in preparation for their HSC exams. 

  Find out more - https://whatson.sydney.edu.au/events/published/smash-essay-writing-workshop 

 

Experience UNSW Built Environment Workshops 

16 April 

18 April 

10 July 

18 July 

Do you want to shape future cities to improve people’s lives? We'd like to invite you to the Experience UNSW 

Built Environment Workshops at our Kensington Campus during the April School Holidays. Our free 

interactive and hands-on Experience UNSW Built Environment Workshops, for students in years 10 -12, 

incorporate Design, Architecture, Planning and Construction to solve a real-world challenge. The workshop 

aims to investigate better solutions to enhance the lives of children and elderly living in a city. With the 

world’s population rapidly increasing, there is an urgent need to design cities which are smart, healthy and 

liveable for both the younger and older population – a challenge that designers, architects and planners are 

facing today. In our new gallery space and the Design Futures Lab, you will create innovative and practical 

solutions to this real-world challenge.   You will meet current UNSW students who will introduce you to the 

UNSW Built Environment degrees and show you how you can contribute to shaping the future of our cities. 

Time: 9am – 4pm. Morning tea and lunch will be provided These workshops are open to students in years 10 

– 12 only. Find out more - https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/experience-unsw-built-environment-

workshops 

https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/form/register_your_interest_for_undergraduate_study_at_western?western-u-day
http://events.mq.edu.au/events/macquarie-in-a-day/event-summary-0782bec88edf40b49f7f72095066613f.aspx
https://whatson.sydney.edu.au/events/published/smash-essay-writing-workshop
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/experience-unsw-built-environment-workshops
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/experience-unsw-built-environment-workshops-0
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/experience-unsw-built-environment-workshops-1
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/experience-unsw-built-environment-workshops-2
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/experience-unsw-built-environment-workshops
https://www.events.unsw.edu.au/event/experience-unsw-built-environment-workshops
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EY Game Changers Club 

EY (or Ernst & Young), is a huge financial and tax services company. It’s never too early to start exploring 

which way to take your future, after all great careers can be defined by where they started. As a member of 

the exclusive Game Changers Club you’ll be invited to EY workshops and seminars throughout the year. You’ll 

network with EY people at all levels, work through case studies and gain valuable insights into the work we 

do. As a Game Changer you’ll learn firsthand about: 

 doing business locally and internationally 

 challenges faced by entrepreneurs, through to the multinationals that we work with 

 how to develop business negotiating and influencing skills 

 how to secure your vacationer or graduate position 

Apply to become part of the 2019 Game Changers Club if you are graduating in 2021 or 2022. You’ll be 

invited to EY workshops and seminars throughout the year.  

Applications for current students close 5 April 2019 - if you're still at school keep the program in mind for 

when you get to uni. 

Brisbane|Melbourne|Perth|Sydney 

 

NAB REGIONAL & AGRIBUSINESS TRAINEE PROGRAM 

For those about to complete a degree in Business, Economics, Agribusiness or Commerce. School Students - 

keep this program in mind for your own future. 

The aim of our Regional and Agribusiness Traineeship Program is to train up and develop recent graduates, 

by giving them a first class experiencing which will set them up for success moving into an Associate role 

within the team. If successful you’ll be working closely with our high performing Regional Bankers and 

Agribusiness Bankers in regional areas of Australia - you will initially be provided with a structured learning 

and development program and one-on-one mentoring with a past trainee. 

Applications close 22 March 2019 for the May 2019 intake. Applications for the NAB Regional & Agribusiness 

Trainee Program are open several times throughout the year. To see if we are recruiting now, please visit 

our Job Centre.  

Find out more here - https://www.nab.com.au/about-us/careers/trainee-programs/agribusiness-

traineeships 

Scholarships & Competitions  
Tuckwell Scholarship Program Closing Date 

Applications for the Tuckwell Scholarship Program for study at the ANU in 2020 are now open, and close for 

Candidates at 3:00PM AEST Thursday 28 March, 2019.  

Applying for a Tuckwell Scholarship is a three-stage process which commences with an initial application 

from yourself and a recommendation from your school teacher. Shortlisted applicants will complete a more 

detailed application in stage two (including a recommendation from your school Principal) and final 

candidates will be interviewed during July for stage three. Read more here 

 

Cadetship opportunities in business, engineering and technology 

A cadetship is an effective way of launching your career from the start of university rather than after you 

graduate. For twelve years, Professional Cadetships Australia (PCA) has provided opportunities for Year 12 

students to apply for a cadetship and during that time, 185 cadets have been placed under our programs. 

There are two programs: Business Cadetships and Engineering & Technology Cadetships (ETCAD). 

 

https://tas-ey.taleo.net/careersection/gcam01/jobdetail.ftl?lang=en&job=BRI001I9
https://tas-ey.taleo.net/careersection/gcam01/jobdetail.ftl?lang=en&job=MEL00232
https://tas-ey.taleo.net/careersection/gcam01/jobdetail.ftl?lang=en&job=PER0010C
https://tas-ey.taleo.net/careersection/gcam01/jobdetail.ftl?lang=en&job=SYD003KP
http://careers.nab.com.au/aw/en/job/741911/nab-regional-agribusiness-traineeship-program-may-2019
http://careers.nab.com.au/aw/en/search/?search-keyword=trainee&job-mail-subscribe-privacy=agree
https://www.nab.com.au/about-us/careers/trainee-programs/agribusiness-traineeships
https://www.nab.com.au/about-us/careers/trainee-programs/agribusiness-traineeships
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/blog/2019/03/13/the-tuckwell-scholarship-program/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/28/cadetship-opportunities-in-business-engineering-and-technology/


 

  Page 14 

18 March 2019 

Business Cadets are placed at UBS, a top-ranking global bank, in Sydney. 

The Program provides cadets with a wonderful opportunity to launch their business career. Business Cadets 

can choose from a broad range of university degrees, including Economics, Commerce, Business, Advanced 

Studies, Social Science, Arts, Computer Science & Technology and Mathematics. Cadets combine study and 

work throughout their cadetship. UBS has been a part of the program since its inception and continues to 

place cadets across the firm. 

 

Under this year’s ETCAD Program, Engineering Cadets will again be placed in Sydney with Cubic 

Transportation Systems, the world leader in transport payment and traffic management systems. Cadets 

may choose to study Electrical, Mechanical, Mechatronic, Computer, Software or Industrial Engineering. 

Alternatively, cadets may undertake a flexible entry Engineering degree. It is also possible to study Science, 

Computer Science or Information Technology while working at Cubic. Engineering Cadets combine full-time 

university study with paid work at Cubic over vacation periods. 

 

By studying and working at a leading company from the start of university, cadets earn a competitive 

advantage over students who delay work until after they have graduated. Compare the outcomes for a 

university student and a cadet in the table below: 

University student Business or ETCAD Cadet combining study + work 

Pays university fees Receives a secure remuneration package 

Learns about the world in theory Puts theory into real world practice 

Is unsure of academic strengths 
Discovers at work where strengths lie and tailors degree 

accordingly 

Has limited opportunity to experience the 

business world 

Has unlimited opportunities to experience the world of 

banking and finance 

Does not know what the future holds on 

graduation 

Has a sound understanding of business practices and the 

competitive edge on graduation 

Year 12 students apply online to Professional Cadetships Australia. We run the application process and 

conduct first-round interviews in order to determine which candidates will be referred to participating 

companies. 

 

Applications for the Business Cadetships Program open on 4 March and close on 15 May 2019. 

Applications for the ETCAD Program open on 29 April and close on 21 June 2019. 

Only current Year 12 students can apply for our cadetship programs. It is not possible to apply once you are 

attending university. So, if you would like to take advantage of these opportunities, make sure you apply by 

the due deadlines. 

Find out more – www.professionalcadets.com.au 

Careers 
Want to work at the Zoo? 

We anticipate employing approximately 50 full time staff and over 100 casual staff. These positions will be in 

a range of roles including zoo keeping, administrative, landscaping, repairs and maintenance, customer 

http://www.professionalcadets.com.au/
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service, retail, food service, cleaning and assorted other areas. These positions will be available on a mix of 

full-time, part-time and casual bases and will be a mix of skilled, unskilled, paid and volunteer roles.  

Importantly, we will have a number of entry-level, flexible positions for young people seeking to gain 

experience.  

We anticipate that our brand will be widely recognised, and working for us will represent a good entry to the 

workforce. We will offer opportunities for both internal progression and development at the zoo, and as a 

credible ‘brand name’ employer will positively contribute to the CVs of our staff. Sydney Zoo will also be 

offering job training for its employees as it looks to partner with TAFE in development of a range of Cert III 

and Cert IV qualifications for its employees.  

From their media release: "Sydney Zoo, the first new zoo to be built in Sydney for more than 100 years, is 

hosting its first jobs fair tomorrow, Tuesday March 12, to provide future employees the opportunity to learn 

about the Life Sciences roles now available at Sydney Zoo. "Held at Novotel West HQ in Rooty Hill, the 

inaugural jobs fair is set to attract applicants for full time senior keeper and general keeper roles across 

Australiana, Reptiles, Elephants & Ungulates, Aquatics, Primates and Carnivores. "Prior to its opening in the 

second half of 2019, the zoo is looking to onboard a workforce of over 150 jobs across life sciences, zoology, 

hospitality, maintenance, retail and admin.  

The zoo will host its second jobs fair in late April to announce additional casual and full time roles in the 

hospitality sector."  

Find out more about careers -https://www.sydneyzoo.com/careers/ 

Work Experience 
Year 10 Engineering Work Experience 

UNSW CVEN is interested in receiving applications from Careers Advisers for students who are self-

motivated, reliable, punctual, and who have a strong mathematical ability. Importantly, students must have 

an interest in pursuing a career in engineering. 

You can watch a short video about the UNSW Civil and Environmental Engineering Year 10 Work Experience 

program. 

If you’re interested to learn more, or apply, the details are on this link. 

Selected students and their Careers Advisers/Teachers receive email confirmation with full details, and are 

required to sign the current version in the Employer section of the Student Placement Record. School 

Careers Advisers/Teachers, please contact Tricia Tesoriero via email. 

 

Australian Museum Work Experience 

This work experience program offers high school students the chance to explore a variety of careers 

including science and cultural research, education, public programming, curatorial and exhibition design, 

marketing, communications and corporate services. 

The program is available for students in years 10, 11 and 12 

 Applications open – Monday 4 March 2019 

 Applications close – Friday 5 April 2019 

Placements will be available in Term 2, 3 and 4 and all successful applicants for 2019 will be notified from 29 

April. Each placement is limited to 5 days (Monday to Friday) working 10am to 4pm each day. 

Contact them for details on how to apply. 

 

Bell Shakespeare Work Experience Week 

https://www.sydneyzoo.com/hundreds-of-jobs-now-available-at-sydney-zoo/
https://www.sydneyzoo.com/careers/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/26/year-10-engineering-work-experience/
https://www.engineering.unsw.edu.au/civil-engineering/industry-commuity/high-school-work-experience-program
mailto:cvenschools@unsw.edu.au
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/26/australian-museum-work-experience/
https://australianmuseum.net.au/get-involved/contact/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/event/bell-shakespeare-work-experience-week/
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Applications open 6 May & close 8 July, 5pm 

WORK EXPERIENCE WEEK: 4-8 November 

Students in Year 10 and 11 are invited to apply for one week of Work Experience at Bell Shakespeare HQ in 

Sydney from 4-8 November 2019. 

Twelve students from around Australia will be selected to join the Company and go behind the scenes to 

discover how a working theatre company operates. Meet our team and learn about production, casting, 

design, rehearsals, marketing, box office, fundraising, education and administration. 

Entry by application. Students in regional/interstate schools are encouraged to apply, however Bell 

Shakespeare is unable to cover travel and accommodation costs. 

Find out more  – https://www.bellshakespeare.com.au/learning/scholarships/work-experience/ 

 

Sydney Theatre Company Work Experience 

Mon 7 – Fri 11 Oct | 9am – 4pm | Fox Studios | Moore Park 

Applications open Mon 22 Apr 2019 

Applications close Fri 26 Jul 2019 

Twenty-five Drama students in Years 10 and 11 from across NSW have the opportunity to participate in our 

immersive, interactive Work Experience Week. 

Work Experience Week enables students to explore many facets of STC and gain a broad understanding of 

the workings of a theatre company. Each day focuses on a different STC department, including programming, 

direction, set and costume design, marketing and corporate sponsorship. Working in groups, students 

complete activities in the roles of different creatives and STC staff, and present their ideas in informal 

presentations. Students participate in tours, panel discussions, workshops and activities run by STC staff and 

creatives. 

STC offers a regional scholarship, covering the cost of travel and accommodation up to $1500, to enable a 

student from regional NSW to participate. 

The program endeavours to inspire a love and appreciation of the theatre-making process, as well as foster 

the next generation of arts industry professionals. We strongly encourage students who are Aboriginal 

and/or Torres Strait Islander, from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds, and those with 

disabilities to apply. 

For more information, contact workexperience@sydneytheatre.com.au 

 

Sydney Opera House | Work Experience 

Term 3 dates: 19-23 August (deadline for applications is 21 July). 

Term 4 dates: 4-8 November (deadline for applications is 6 October). 

The Opera House is committed to providing artistic, cultural, educational and employment opportunities that 

build capacity and understanding. The Opera House believes creating these opportunities is essential to 

nurture the next generation of artists, audiences and visitors. 

Our work experience program takes place twice a year and is open to secondary school students who are 

ideally studying in Year 10. The program lasts a week and gives participants a hands-on experience of how 

the Opera House operates during the program hours of 9.30am – 3.30pm, Monday to Friday. 

Participants will meet and work alongside a diverse range of Opera House employees from Ticketing Sales 

Representatives to Stage Managers to Building Operations Supervisors. We are one of the world’s busiest 

performing arts venues and the experiences we offer will vary between programs depending on what is 

happening at the time. 

Download the application form  Find out more – https://www.sydneyoperahouse.com/general/Careers.html 

https://www.bellshakespeare.com.au/learning/scholarships/work-experience/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/event/sydney-theatre-company-work-experience/
mailto:workexperience@sydneytheatre.com.au
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/03/07/sydney-opera-house-work-experience/
https://www.sydneyoperahouse.com/content/dam/pdfs/Application%20Form%20-%20Sydney%20Opera%20House%20Work%20Experience_2019.pdf
https://www.sydneyoperahouse.com/general/Careers.html
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Student Wellbeing: 
Tell Them From Me student feedback survey (Term 1, 2019) 

I am delighted that this term, our school, like many other public schools in the state, will participate in a 

Department of Education initiative: the Tell Them From Me student feedback survey. The survey measures 

factors that are known to affect academic achievement and other student outcomes. The focus of the NSW-

wide survey is on student wellbeing, engagement and effective teaching practices.  

More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au 

The survey is a great opportunity for our students to provide us with valuable and quick feedback on what 

they think about school life, how engaged they are with school and the different ways that teachers interact 

with them. More than 6,300 schools in Australia and around the world have used Tell Them From Me to 

survey 5.4 million students. Capturing the voices of our students will help improve how we do things at our 

school.  

I want to assure you that the survey is confidential. The survey is conducted online and will typically take less 

than 30 minutes to complete. It will be administered during school hours between 11 March and 12 April. 

Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. 

A consent form and FAQs for parents/carers about the survey can be read below. If you do not want your 

child or children to participate, please return the form to the front office by 21/3/19. Copies of the form and 

FAQs are available from: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents. 

The consent form and FAQs are available in 23 languages. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Your support of this initiative is greatly 

appreciated! 

Kindest Regards, 

Ms Terryanne Fletcher 

Head Teacher Wellbeing 

Terryanne.fletcher1@det.nsw.edu.au  

  

Please click on the following link for more information – Tell 

Them From Me Student Survey – Frequently Asked Questions 

 

https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/TTFM_Student_Surv
ey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T12019e.pdf 

 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
mailto:Terryanne.fletcher1@det.nsw.edu.au
https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/TTFM_Student_Survey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T12019e.pdf
https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/TTFM_Student_Survey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T12019e.pdf
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Dear Parents and Carers 

In Term 1 2019, our school is taking part in the Tell Them From Me student survey. The survey will 
provide us with valuable feedback on what our students think about school life, how engaged they are 
with school and the different ways that teachers interact with them. Schools in Australia and around the 
world have used the Tell Them From Me survey to help them improve. The survey is completed on-line 
and is run by an independent research company, The Learning Bar, which specialises in school-based 
surveys.  

Staff in schools will not be able to identify individual students from their responses. To ensure 
confidentiality, participating students will receive a unique username and password. Where fewer than 
five students respond to a question, the results will be suppressed. The survey typically takes 30 
minutes or less to complete and will be administered by the school during normal school hours. Once 
the surveys are completed by students, reports are prepared and in most cases are available to 
schools within three business days. 

As well as schools getting student feedback, the Department of Education, through the Centre for 
Education Statistics and Evaluation (CESE), has access to data from across NSW and is running a 
research project to look at state-wide patterns of student wellbeing, engagement and effective teaching 
practices. The research is looking at how these things impact on student outcomes, including academic 
performance. Individual students will not be identified in any CESE publications, and all information will 
be handled in accordance with the relevant privacy legislation. Students’ personal information will not 
be disclosed by the department to any other person or body other than as required by law. 

This research will help schools in New South Wales to better understand how to improve student 
wellbeing and engagement. It will also help teachers and principals discuss what works to improve 
student outcomes.  

Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. Your child will not take part if either you or your child do 
not wish. If, during the survey, your child is uncomfortable, he/she can choose to stop the survey at any 
time. The majority of questions in the survey can be skipped. 

If you do not want your child to take part in the survey, please complete the attached form and return 
it to the front office by Thursday 21st March, 2019.  

More information about the survey and the research is available in English on the CESE website: 
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents 

Jeanne Bathgate      Dr Jenny Donovan  
Principal       Executive Director   
Baulkham Hills High School  Centre for Education Statistics and Evaluation  
 
 

CENTRE FOR EDUCATION STATISTICS AND EVALUATION   

E cese@det.nsw.edu.au   www.cese.nsw.gov.au    

Tell Them From Me student survey: 

Information and consent form for 

parents and carers 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
mailto:cese@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.cese.nsw.gov.au/
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Tell Them From Me Student Feedback Survey non-consent form 

 

If you do not want your child to participate in the student feedback survey, please sign this form and 
return it to the front office by Thursday, 21st March 2019.  

 

 
I DO NOT give consent for my child/children to participate in the Tell Them From Me 

student feedback survey. 
 

Name of student 1       Roll class of student 1 
 
 

…………………………………………………………………   ……………………………….. 
           

Name of student 2       Roll class of student 2 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………   ……………………………….. 
            

Name of student 3       Roll class of student 3 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………   ………………………….……. 
         

Name of student 4       Roll class of student 4 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………   ……………………………….. 
 

 
 

Name of parent/carer ……………………….………………………………………………………………...  
            
 

Signature of parent/carer ………………………………………………………………………….  
            
 

Date …………………................... 

 
CENTRE FOR EDUCATION STATISTICS AND EVALUATION   

E cese@det.nsw.edu.au    www.cese.nsw.gov.au       

       

mailto:cese@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.cese.nsw.gov.au/
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School Bus Route Changes – Commencing 6/3 for 12 Weeks  

School bus routes 2014, 2533, 8691, 2098, 2099, 2590 have road closures and will have 

changes to their bus route for approx 12 weeks commencing 6th March 2019. 

The road closures relate to works on Withers Rd and Foxall Rd North Kellyville, which 

commence 06/03/2019 for approx 12 weeks and all school bus route will divert as per 

attachment below. 
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Debating and Public Speaking Workshops 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Masters Academy is accepting enrolments into their 2019 communications skills programs. 
Run by some of the best debaters in Australia, these workshops are a fun, engaging and 

inclusive way to improve students’ speaking confidence, critical thinking skills and 

understanding of logic. 

 
Classes are held at school from 3:15pm-4:45pm on Mondays or Tuesdays for Years 7-8 and 

Tuesdays for Years 9-10, commencing in Week 5. 
Please be aware that places are limited and that registration will close at the end of week 7. 

 
To enrol, please go towww.mastersacademy.com.au/signups 

 

For more information please call Masters Academy on 8283 2905 or email 

info@mastersacademy.com.au 
 
 

  

http://www.mastersacademy.com.au/signups
mailto:info@mastersacademy.com.au
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Hills Bus Changes Commencing 1 April 2019 
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